

WELCOME JAGUARS! MEET YOUR PSA OFFICERS



President Maegan Parnell



Vice President Amanda Bowen



Secretary Susan Muth



Treasurer Diana Dandro

About Us

Our goal as Parents of Salisbury Academy (PSA) is to enhance your child's classroom and school experience. Plus, we're here to fulfill those special requests our amazing teacher have.

Contact Us

Maegan Parnell: Maeganwparnell@gmail.com Amanda Bowen:athomps86@gmail.com Staff Liasion, Shannon McCoy: Smccoy@salisburyacademy.org

Join Us

Come join us at our monthly meetings, happening on the first Thursday of every month at 8:05am. Its the perfect opportunity to connect with fellow parents, share your thoughts, and make a real impact.





